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Congratulations to Mrs. Whitney McFalls for being our October 
teacher of the month! Mrs. McFalls has been teaching for 10 
years. The last two years have been here at Lula in 4th grade. 
She loves to read and to spend time with her husband and 
daughter. Congratulations to Mrs. McFalls for being named 
Teacher of the month for October at Lula!  
 
  

 
 
 

 
Oct. 12 Fall Break! 

Oct. 15- Report cards go 
home! 

Oct. 19- Bus Driver 
Appreciation day! 

Oct. 6 to 26th –Fundraiser 

Oct. 26-NO school/Teacher 
work day. 

Oct 26-30- Red Ribbon 
Week 

Oct. 30 – Character Book 

Dress up day. 
Oct. 31 – Happy Halloween!!  

Bulldog Essential Word of the Month: Contentment: Deciding to be happy with what you’ve got. 
 
                                            Cooperation is working together to do more than you can do alone.  Respect other 

students’ comments, opinions and ideas. 

  
 

Principal’s Message --- The school year is well underway. Our first quarter of school ended on October the 

8th. Report cards will go home on October 15th. Outstanding teaching and learning is going on each day here 

at Lula. School safety is a priority here at Lula and we are practicing all of our safety drills throughout each 

school month, and continuing to wear our masks and social distance to the greatest extent. Looking forward 

to a great Red Ribbon Week at the end of October.   Have a Bootiful October!! 

         Mrs. Lynette Scheman 

 
 

  

 
  

  
 

 

 
Happy Halloween! 

Red Ribbon Week     Fall Pictures 
 

Retake pictures---October 22 is 
retake day. Also, picture day for 

Virtual students. 
 

 
 

 

  

 

 

Fundraiser 

School wide fundraiser began on 

October 6 and runs through the 26th 

of October. There are many great 

items to purchase and all proceeds go 

to the school to help with curriculum 

needs. 

 
 

Teacher of the Month-October! 
Thja 

Red Ribbon Week is an 
awareness campaign that is a part 
of a year round effort in 
communities to provide safe 
activities that are alternatives to 
using harmful drugs. The purpose 
of RRW is to involve students, 
parents, and teachers in fun and 
meaningful prevention activities 
with a focus on making healthy 
choices.  

October 26-30 

Monday: NO School 

Tuesday: Too Bright for Drugs! 

(Everyone wear sunglasses) 

Wednesday: Wear RED day. 

Thursday: United we stand against 

Drugs. Wear red, white and Blue! 

Friday: Book Character Dress up 

day! Dress like a book character to 

show how fun it is to read, and to 

stay away from drugs! 

 

Congratulations to Wanda 

Gee for being our October 

support staff of the month! 

Wanda works so hard to makes 

sure every child is fed for 

breakfast and lunch daily. We 

appreciate her love and support 

for our bulldogs! 

 

Red Ribbon Week     
Red Ribbon Week     

Thank you to all that helped out in 

purchasing the picnic tables that are 

being used every day! Such a blessing 

to be a part of a wonderful community.  

 Mayor Jim Grier and the 

City of Lula   

 Jaemor Farms 

 Talley Family 

 Gaddy Family 

 Riley Family 

 Bond Family 

 Air line Baptist Church 

 FBC of Lula 

 Liberty Church 

 Assembly of Praise  

 
 

Thank you!! 


